Ealing Schools Mobile Phones Survey  (October 2013)
38 schools took part in the survey.   
(33 primary, 2 infants, 3 special)
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Rationale / concerns expressed by those schools that DO NOT allow phones to be brought in:
1. Risk of theft and causing division amongst children who do not need / have a phone
2. This can cause complications as our children have special needs and can cause behaviours if it was taken off of them or if it got lost.

3. Children were previously allowed to bring in phones in year 6 but there was an incident last year involving bullying through IM, which filtered through to school, as well as inappropriate messages being sent. 
4. e-safety issues and the risk of phones being stolen.
5. Our school is only an infant school and a school we decided that children this young didn't need one.
6. On occasions if children need to have a phone for after school contact with their parents they are handed into the office.
7. There is a risk that children will lose the phone and we cannot take responsibility for them. Children are all collected from school by family so there is unlikely to be a reason for a child to have a mobile on site.
8. E-safety- uncontrolled access to internet; pupils photographing others without consent.
9. Security concerns - pupils ringing any person/ persons. Emergency services etc.

Issues encountered by schools that DO ALLOW phones to be brought in:

1. Cyber bullying using What's App (1 case) Texting with on-line 'friend' who requested pictures
2. Children taking pictures of other children in dance club. Photos were erased, child no longer allowed to bring mobile.
3. Stolen phones
4. Trivial and upsetting messages (I hate you) sent to each other outside of the school environment has caused teachers in school to address this. Parents have been informed.
5. Children not handing phones and then having them stolen from their bags.
6. Children forgetting to collect them.
7. Children looking at videos / pictures at the beginning and end of day which cause arguments or problems.
8. Every couple of years, one or 2 children send texts to each other out of school hours that are unwelcome. Parents are then involved. If an out of school issue related to a phone spills over into school, we stop allowing that child to bring it in. Has happened once in 10 years. 
9. We had a theft of a Blackberry last term from a child's bag - he had not brought it into the office for safekeeping. The police were not interested and not terribly helpful. They came to talk to the children but it was over two weeks after the theft and therefore lost its immediacy. 
10. "sexting"  /  bullying

11. So far so good... no issues. One was lost but we stressed that it was parents' concern and not ours

12. None reported yet but we are holding regular e-safety evenings for parents and it is an issue that is addressed

Thanks to those schools that took the time to contribute to the survey.
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